
  
 
December 3, 2014 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
The following is an important update about construction of Southern California Edison’s (SCE) Saugus 
System Split Project in the City of Santa Clarita. As you may be aware, equipment upgrades inside 
several existing SCE electric substations commenced in June of this year and continuing on schedule. 
SCE’s next phase of work consists of constructing an approximately 4.7 mile, new underground 66 
kilovolt (kV) electric line, as shown on the route map on the back of this letter. These upgrades will allow 
SCE to serve growing customer demand and strengthen the safety and reliability of our electrical system 
in the area. 
 
Here are a few things you should know about the project: 
 
Construction Activities 

• Use of large construction equipment and vehicles along the project route, as shown on the 
route map below 

• Excavation on surface streets along project route 
• Installation of one 110 ft. tubular steel pole 

 
Anticipated Construction Schedule* 

• The 66 kV circuit construction will extend from approximately December 8, 2014 through June 
2015 

• In accordance with City of Santa Clarita requirements, construction hours on surface streets will 
typically be Monday through Saturday from 8:30 p.m. to 4:30 a.m.  This work will require use of 
artificial lighting.  

• Construction hours at project substations will be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
 

*This schedule may change due to weather and other factors 
 
What You Can Expect 

• Construction activities may require temporary periods of lane and possibly sidewalk closures. 
Alternative routes (street and sidewalk) will be set up in the event of these closures. 

• SCE will use a combination of traffic control signs and crew members with flags to ensure vehicle 
and pedestrian safety. 

• Excavation sites will be temporarily restored until project is complete at which time permanent 
restoration will take place. 

 
On behalf of SCE, thank you for your patience as we complete these upgrades and continue to provide 
safe and reliable electrical service to the area. 
 

 
Anna Frutos-Sanchez 
Local Public Affairs Region Manager 



For information about the Saugus System Split Project: 
 

• Visit www.on.sce.com/saugus 
• Contact Anna Frutos-Sanchez, Local Public Affairs Region Manager, at (661) 257-8239 
• Call the toll-free project information line at (866) 464-2005 
• Email Transmissionprojects@sce.com (indicate SSS Project in the subject line) 

 
 
 
 

Saugus System Split Project Map 
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